
REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 
 

HENDERSON COUNTY 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 
 
 
MEETING DATE:   Monday, May 2, 2011 
 
SUBJECT: Office Relocations 
 
PRESENTER:   Selena Coffey, Assistant County Manager 
 
ATTACHMENTS:   No 
 
 
SUMMARY OF REQUEST: 
 
At its April 4, 2011 meeting, the Board of Commissioners requested that staff re-evaluate the current 
plans for county office relocations.  The current plan includes moving some county departments from 
their current location at King Street to the newly renovated Old Health Department building on 
Spartanburg Highway.  Further, the Board agreed that staff should study the feasibility of moving all 
tax functions from the first floor of the 1995 Courthouse to the ground floor and thereby relocating the 
Probation and Parole Division, Juvenile Services, CJPP, Guardian Ad-Litem and Child Support 
Divisions. 
 
At tonight’s meeting, staff will present some options for the Board of Commissioners to consider with 
regard to office relocations based on the previous discussions. 
 
 
 
 
BOARD ACTION REQUESTED: 
 
Staff recommends Board discussion and direction to staff. 
 
 

Suggested Motion: 
  

No motion suggested. 


